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Ming Mao <ming.mao@gmail.com>
Tuesday, February 9, 2010 12:36 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear CFTC,

I strongly opposes the proposal to limit leverage to 10:1

I strongly believe that limiting leverage to 10:1 is highly
restrictive and discriminatory against retail clients because it
limits their trading choices. The proposed limit is not in the best
interest of the trading public.

Thank you very much.

Ming Mao
22119 Westland CRK
Katy, TX 77449
281-829-1379


